
Technical Service Bulletin (TSB)
Updated Front Hub Nut Torque Specification

REFERENCE: TSB: 03-008-24
GROUP: 03 - Differential and Driveline

Date: August 28, 2024 REVISION: —

VEHICLES
AFFECTED:

2017 - 2024 (RU) Chrysler Pacifica / Voyager
This bulletin applies to vehicles built on or after June 24, 2017 (MDH
0624XX).
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CUSTOMER
SYMPTOM:

There are no Customer Symptoms for this Information Only Technical Service Bulletin (TSB).

CAUSE: The original lower torque value has the potential to allow the front halfshaft hub nut to loosen

DISCUSSION:

This bulletin is to inform technicians that the torque specification for the front halfshaft hub nut has been
updated in production to 310 N∙m (228 ft. lbs.). Anytime a front halfshaft hub nut is being tightened in service,
all past model years front halfshaft hub nuts need to be tightened to the new torque specification of 310 N∙m
(228 ft. lbs.). This applies to all vehicles back to a build date of on or after June 24, 2017 (MDH 0624XX).

CAUTION!!
Do NOT torque front halfshaft hub nuts for vehicles built on or before the build date of June 24, 2017
(MDH 0624XX) to the new torque specification, as they have a halfshaft stem that is not strong enough
to support this higher torque specification. Failure to do so may cause halfshaft damage.
In summary, all front halfshaft hub nuts for vehicles built on or after June 24, 2017 (MDH 0624XX) need to be
tightened to the new torque specification of 310 N∙m (228 ft. lbs.), any time the vehicle is being serviced.

POLICY:

Information Only

This bulletin is supplied as technical information only and is not an authorization for repair. No part of this publication may be reproduced, stored in a retrieval system, or
transmitted, in any form or by any means, electronic, mechanical, photocopying, or otherwise, without written permission of FCA US LLC.


